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The Nonprofit Alliance seeks amendment to clarify California
Consumer Privacy Act of 2018

An alliance of nonprofit organizations hopes to confirm that nonprofits are not covered by the recent data
privacy bill passed in California. The act’s language is currently considered vague enough to require some sort of
confirmation. The covered entities include:

... any entity around the world that does business in California, collects California
consumers’ personal information, and satisfies one or more of the following
thresholds: annual gross revenue of USD 25 million; buys, receives, sells, or
shares the personal information of 50,000 Californian consumers or more
Californian consumers; and/or derives more than 50 percent of its revenue for
selling consumers’ personal information.

Taken literally, this would exclude small businesses, nonprofits and any entity that does not sell or share
personal data. The act was passed quickly, with little opportunity for feedback from interest groups, with the
intention to revisit the language to tweak as necessary.

This publication is only available to subscribers. To view all documents, please log in or purchase access.

Purchase Login

Copyright © 2024 by Society of Corporate Compliance and Ethics (SCCE) & Health Care Compliance Association (HCCA). No claim to original US
Government works. All rights reserved. Usage is governed under this website’s Terms of Use.

-1-


https://compliancecosmos.org/report-supply-chain-compliance-volume-2-number-3-february-21-2019
https://compliancecosmos.org/nonprofit-alliance-seeks-amendment-clarify-california-consumer-privacy-act-2018
http://bit.ly/2WZNUtz
http://bit.ly/2DHt1uc
https://www.corporatecompliance.org/Resources/SCCEPublications/ReportonSupplyChainCompliance.aspx
https://compliancecosmos.org/user/login
https://www.hcca-info.org/terms-use
https://www.hcca-info.org/terms-use

	Report on Supply Chain Compliance Volume 2, Number 3. February 21, 2019
	The Nonprofit Alliance seeks amendment to clarify California Consumer Privacy Act of 2018
	This publication is only available to subscribers. To view all documents, please log in or purchase access.



